
  
 
 
July 20th 2020 

Sent by Electronic Mail & RESS Electronic filing  

 

Ms. Christine E. Long, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 
 

Dear Ms. Long, 

Re:  EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (“ENGLP”) 
Southern Bruce Project Leave to Construct Application 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2018-0263 

 
 

Pursuant to Schedule B- Conditions of Approval, Section 2(b)(ii), of the Decision and Order in this 
proceeding, this letter serves as ENGLP’s notice in writing to the Ontario Energy Board of the planned 
in-service date of Phase 1 (60 km of NPS 8 steel high pressure).  

ENGLP’s planned in service date for Phase 1 is July 20, 2020.    

 
Kindly let us know if you require any additional information.   
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tim Hesselink, 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
thesselink@epcor.com  
705-445-1800 ext. 2274 
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